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News Release

Dated: July 15, 2009

Robert E. Antonacci II, Onondaga County Comptroller, released his audit of Onondaga
County Parking Agreements on July 14, 2009. The audit covered contracts with Murbro
Parking, Inc., GML Parking LL.C, Lot 17 managed by the OnCenter, and the OnCenter
garage.

The audit identified $500,000 in lost revenue relating to the cancellation of the contract
with Murbro Parking, Inc. to manage Lot 17 and the transfer of management rights to the
OnCenter. It also revealed an underpayment to the County by Murbro Parking, Inc. of
$7,500 and payments to GML Parking LLC for parking spaces not used by the County.

Copies of the audit are available from the Comptroller’s Office and will be posted on the
Comptroller’s Office web site at OnGov.net.
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